
 

 
Mother’s Day Gift 

 
 10th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This year, FAPS will be doing something a little different to help you and your children celebrate Mother's Day. 
 
We want to keep the gift a surprise, but the children will be making something AMAZING! 
 
This will be happening on 20th and 21st March throughout the day.  
 
Gifts cost £5 each, and could be for Mothers, Grandmothers, Stepmothers or anyone else you'd like to 
celebrate! 
 
If you would like your child to participate, please use our online booking system at 
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/faps-abacus - the sale will be open from 10th February and will close on 7th 
March – please note, no further orders will be possible after this date. 
 
If you have more than 1 child at school, and would like them all to participate, you will need to make this clear 
when ordering, please. 
 
When you select the quantity, please enter the total amount of gifts you’d like from all children.  
At the checkout stage, you’ll need to enter the child’s full name and current class for each gift – please see 
below example: 
 

 
 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/faps-abacus


 

 
 
For any queries with how this system works, please email faps@abacus.essex.sch.uk for assistance. 
 
Thank you  
From the Friends of Abacus Primary School Committee 
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